
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

DECLARED WHOLESALE GAS MARKET (VICTORIA) 
 

 

NOTICE OF INVESTIGATION OF POSSIBLE UNINTENDED 
SCHEDULING RESULT ON 1 OCTOBER 2016 

 

 
 
 

 
In accordance with rule 218(1)(a) of the National Gas Rules, AEMO has, on 
request from a Market Participant, commenced an investigation into whether 
an unintended scheduling result occurred in the additional operating schedule 
that was published around 9:04 AM and subsequent reschedules on 1 
October 2016. 
 
AEMO will publish its decision in a report including the reasons for its 
decision in accordance with rule 218(3). 
 
If AEMO publishes a decision that an unintended scheduling result has occurred, 
then in accordance with rule 218(5), AEMO may initiate the dispute resolution 
process for the purposes of confirming that decision and determining any 
compensation payable. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Date: 13 December 2016 
 


